
A right delayed is a right denied.

This bill, as written, opens the door for the possibility of a lawful purchaser of a firearm to experience an unlimited delay while trying 
to exercise their 2nd Amendment rights by legally purchasing a firearm.  The proposed amendments to ORS 166.412 are unjust and 
unconstitutional, and you all know it, as they open the door for OSP to have unlimited time get back to a gun dealer regarding the 
background check on the purchaser.  

You must oppose this bill if you are to hold with integrity to your oath as elected officials.


